1/27/2014 City of Columbia, MO Mail - Request for Scheduled Public Comment : 1-23-2014 10:44:33 am

,‘A‘I PP S 5 Heather Cole <hicole@gocolumbiamo.com>

Request for Scheduled Public Comment : 1-23-2014 10:44:39 am

ddstrnad@centurytel.net <ddstmad@centurytel.net> Thu, Jan 23, 2014 at 10:44 AM
To: hlcole@gocolumbiamo.com, skamin@gocolumbiamo.com

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of the
successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame,
normally within 1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of this message or to report spam
contact the Webmaster at webmaster@gocolumbiamo.com.

Below are the results of a Web form submitted on: January 23rd, 2014 at 10:44AM (CST).

Speaker's Name: (please indicate if more than one speaker): Dee Dee Strnad

Telephone: 573-445-4510

Email Address: ddstmad@centurytel.net

Topic (please be specific): Changing the wording of Section 5-56 of Columbia Code of Ordinances (Barking,
annoying dogs)

IP:72.161.241.76
Form: Request for Scheduled Public Comment

https://mail.g oog le.com/mail /u/0/?ui=2&ik= 1d1026adfe&view=pt&search=inbox&msg = 143bffd6190ec538 11



